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Comments: Climbing is a legitimate use of public lands.

Climbing is hard. Americans should not be discourage from doing hard things.
Climbing is healthy both physically and mentally for America and for Americans.

Nearly all climbing anchors go unnoticed and do not negatively impact other users in the wilderness.
Climbing culture promotes minimum anchor placement to achieve reasonable safety standards.

We should not pretend that worst case examples of anchor installation or climbing impacts are the norm.

Large scale anchor management is not needed would be impossible to implement.
Public land managers have enough to deal with.

This bill would create a new problem that does not exist, rather than addressing an existing problem.



